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GRAND OPENING SET
FOR NOVEMBER 2015

Several of our retailers are remaining open

during our renovation.  You can still enjoy

shopping at these great stores:

Email us at:  info@shopfoothills.com 

F O L L O W  U S

Foothills construction updates

The new Sears building fronting
College Ave. is completed and has been

turned over to Sears for
interior construction build-out.

Construction of the Chico’s
building is underway, with

anticipated shell completion
by December 2014.

Foothills is on track for its November 2015 

premier.  Upon completion, it will become the 

one of a kind shopping, dining, entertainment 

and community destination that Fort Collins 

truly desires and deserves.

We are thrilled to announce the first of an exciting lineup of shops 
and restaurants coming to the center:

From January to August 2014, 26,502 tons of demolition waste was 
diverted from the landfill for recycling. That’s equivalent to roughly 
the amount of wasted generated daily by 12,101,370 people.

The grounds at Foothills have 
been buzzing with activity, 
moving the center ever-closer 
to its 2015 completion.  Over 
the coming months, you’ll see 
HUGE changes at Foothills as 
we transform the space into a 
modern shopping experience.

A  G R E E N  R E N O V A T I O N

The massive walls for the new 
state-of-the-art Cinemark Theatre 
are going up and permits for both 
the theatre and parking garage 

have been issued.


